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Daniel Dashevsky commenting on proposed changes to Code and JC&D rules

Hello,

I wanted to express to the committee that the proposed changes to the Codes of Conduct and
the Judicial Conduct and Disability rules seem like an excellent step forward that will help
make the legal system more fair towards targets of harassment whether they're plaintiff,
defendant, juror, attorney, or judge. I hope that you will adopt these changes and help ensure
the continuing public trust in the judiciary. As an extra measure, perhaps the committee or a
subsequent one should consider passing a resolution that the Code and JC&D rules should
apply to the Supreme Court as well as the lower courts.

Sincerely,
Daniel Dashevsky
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